
      TOWN OF BROOKFIELD 

 
                           BROOKFIELD, CT 06804   
 

 

To:  Joan Locke, Town Clerk  

From:  Emily Cole Prescott, Land Use Secretary   

Date:  January 7, 2014 

Re:   Inland Wetlands Commission Meeting       

The Inland Wetlands Commission’s regular meeting scheduled on Monday, January 13, 2014 has 

been canceled and rescheduled for Wednesday, January 22, 2014 at 7:00 PM. 

 

 


